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November 1, 2018

Robert L. Gallaghar

Health Physicist

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Bivd

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

(610) 337-5182 voice

(610) 337-5269 fax
Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov

RE: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Radioactive Materials License No. 06-
03413-01

Dear Mr. Gallaghar;

The purpose of the communication is to request the following amendment to
Condition 6 of U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Radioactive Materials
License No. 06-03413-01: Please remove Condition 6D from our license. The
brachytherapy program that utilized lodine-125 permitted by 10 CFR 35.400 has
been discontinued.

If you require any additional information, please contact Jillian Menzel,
Administrative Director, Diagnostic Imaging. Her phone number and email are:
860-646-1222 (x1128) and jmenzel@echn.org. Mr. Roch be reached at:
broch@biomedphysics.com and his cell phone is 413-588-4594.

Respectfully,

Sincerely,

erating Officer
ct Manchester Hospital
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